
  

Employers: Watch for notifications from SIDES E-Response 

You are signed up to receive notifications from SIDES E-Response – a website you can use to 
respond to unemployment insurance requests from employees.  

SIDES E-Response will now send you notifications when a former employee applies for 
unemployment benefits.  

These notifications will ask you to log in to uisides.org and to provide the following 
information:  

 Federal Employer Identification Number (FEIN) without the hyphen.   

 ESD number.   

 SIDES personal identification number (PIN).   

If you who don’t know this information, log in to eServices at esd.wa.gov and select “SIDES E-
Response” on the bottom-left of the page.  

For questions about SIDES (State Information Data Exchange System) E-Response, go to our 
Request for Separation Information page.  

For questions about logging into eServices, contact us at ESDGPSAWissues@esd.wa.gov or at 
855-682-0785. 

 

 


